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Hello Member, 
 

This month's Nellis AFB Presentation was quite informative. They ran over time by about an 
hour because so many people had questions. If you missed it, you definitely missed out. 

 

Don't forget to add the Christmas Party to your calendar! It's on December 14th at 
11:30am at the Wagner's hangar. See you there! 

 

As usual, check the calendar and/or come to coffee every Saturday (after December 14th) 
for all the upcoming events!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES:  

 Glenna and Charles will be out of town for several weeks so we won't be 
meeting at their place for coffee on those Saturdays. They will be back for 
the Christmas potluck lunch on December 14th. See you there! 

 The December 7th meeting will be held at the HOA building at 900 Jenny 
Circle. The agenda will include voting for officers for the 2025 year. 

 

We are continuing to see new faces showing up at the Saturday coffees. This is a great 
trend. Please come out and join us! 
 

We are still looking for a pilot member who can stay in touch with other pilots in the area 
throughout the year to help 'get the word out' when we hold an event. If you are active in 
the pilot community and would like to help out, please volunteer as a Pilot Coordinator for 
us! 
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Get your T-shirts now! 

Order yours now! Tell your friends and family and anybody else you know who loves 
aviation! $20 for adults and $15 for kids! 

 

Also 2025 calendars are available now for $15. Get yours while supplies last! 

 

Share Your Story! 

Dig through your old pictures, log books, and memorabilia and find a great story that you 
can share with the members! We'd love to hear about  it! 

 

Hangar HaHa 
 
We need one of these! 

 
 

  



Remember, your officers are here to help if you have any questions or suggestions about 
getting our community flying! Call 'em, email 'em, or come have coffee with 'em! 

 President   Glenna Wagner 
 Vice President  Hans Conser 
 Treasurer   Don Hibbert 
 Secretary   Tammy Moore 
 Newsletter Editor  Larry Moody 
 Program Coordinator Charles Wagner 
 Web Editor   Larry Moody 

 
Let your committee leaders know how they're doing and share your ideas! With our new 
projects, programs, and people, we can get more kids (and adults) off the ground! 
 

Committee Members Phone 

Flying Start Hans  702-232-1908 

Fundraising  Gladys  281-602-9702 

Marketing Larry, Hans 702-499-8229 

Model Building Bob  775-469-3052 

Eagle Flights/Pilot John, Peter 702-449-3147 

Project Airplane Lee 760-608-2765 

Simulator Larry, Ron, Tom 702-499-8229 

Young Eagles Larry, John 702-499-8229 

Building/hangar Lee, Charles 775-537-1097 

Food Glenna, Libbie, Martha 775-537-1097 

Merchandise table Glenna, Martha 775-537-1097 

 

  



Come by (almost) every Saturday for coffee and hangar talk! 

Want to chat? Call, email, text, smoke signals, carrier pigeon, Morse code, or any method that works for you! 

Meetings and events are listed here 

Learn about Young Eagles here  

Learn about Eagle Flights here 

Learn about Flying Start here 

Learn about AirVenture here 

See all your newsletters here 

That's all for now!  

 

See you at the Meeting on December 7th, in the HOA building! 
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